
Dear Members of the Senate Education Committee: 

I am submitting this testimony in opposition to HB 1181. 

This bill is discriminatory against members of the transgender communities.  An 
individual’s choice of pronouns is part of that person’s identity.  There is no advantage to 
forcing them to use terms that are not part of their personal life on public forms.  This bill 
targets a group of people in the attempt to force conformity. 

Please give this bill a Do Not Pass recommendation. 

Thank you, 
Paul Breiner 


